
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:​​ January 13, 2025 
 
TO:​ Offerors for Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Orange County High School CTE 

Building Design Build Project 
 
FROM:​ Marty Pitts, Project Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:​ Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
This shall serve as official notice that Orange County Public Schools is hereby cancelling the 
RFP for the Orange County High School CTE Building Design Build Project. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this RFP and we encourage your firm to submit proposals on 
other similar solicitations in the future. 

 


